
April 23, 2020 Update 

 
Hello Healers, 
 
As we focus on your health, safety, and learning, here is your campus update: 
 
 
What’s New: 

Mail:  Students if your mailing address has recently changed please update using the attached form and 
send to mandy.king@bryanhealth 

 
 

Reminders: 
 

1. TODAY at 2 p.m.:  Join the Student Success Center: Fine tune your study skills, CLICK HERE to 

Join Them 

 

2. The Healer House is still open! Items have been added as gift bundles at a great price:  

https://www.bryanhealthcollege.edu/bcohs/i-want-to/healer-house/   E-email orders to 

healerhouse@bryanhealthcollege.edu 

 
 
Healing Acts: 
 
Wonderful to see this poster in our hallway.  Thank you to “kids” in the child care center for your 
support of healthcare workers. 
 

 
 
 
Forward. Together. 
 
Rich Lloyd, President 
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